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WE ARE AIMING FOR OUTSTANDING! 

We would like to wish all the 

members of our Braintcroft Family a 

Happy New Year. 2022 was a good 

year for us and we are hoping that 

2023 will be even better. 

This year, there are so many things to 

do in our school and community to 

help move us forward on our journey 

to becoming an outstanding school. 

We are therefore looking forward to 

your support and cooperation as we 

work on events and projects as a 

united team of staff, parents and 

pupils to achieve SUCCESS IN 

EVERYTHING WE DO! 

 

         
Nursery: DIAMOND: AM: Sham, excellent Phonics. PM: Aissa, amazing behaviour. 

Reception: CORAL: Myra, working writing her name.  Tuka, good listen during 

learning time.   RUBY: Khalid, improved listening Carpet sessions.  Amani, trying 

with Phonics. AMBER: Hope, Jorir good behaviour during writing lesson.  

Year 1: JADE: Ahmad A. a role model.  Osman A, making right choices.  EMERALD: 

Haris and Shaafi, great start.  Adapting well to their new routine. TURQUOISE: 

Mohammad, great start.  Zainab, fantastic Math work. 

Year 2: CRYSTAL: All, an amazing start to the New Term. ONYX: All for settling back 

into the New Term. SAPPHIRE: Armaan, good participation & Robert for helping 

his classmates.   

Year 3: TOPAZ: Calin, settling in beautifully.  Freshta, great Math work. 

AQUAMARINE: Abida, Alisha, excellent role models.  OPAL: Sara and Abdelbaki for 

having a positive attitude towards learning.  

Year 4: GARNET: All, and enthusiastic start to the New Term.  ZIRCON:  Yousef Al, 

great Homework over the holidays.  Luiza, exceptional writing.   AMMOLITE: 

Malek, Mahdia, amazing work during the holiday. 

Year 5: AMETHYST: Malak.  Amer for expressing himself well. MOLDAVITE: Zubair 

and Kenda for staying on task. PEARL: Bilal and Ahmed for working great as 

partners together.  

Year 6: QUARTZ:  Meriem and Sarah trying hard.  TANZANITE: Sareena, excellent 

attitude to learning.  Buernorkie, great math work. LAPIS-LAZULI: Addulahad, 

always helpful.  Alia always helpful and lovely nature. 

 

STARS OF THE WEEK ENDING 6h Jan 2023 
January 6, 2023 

 

We had an inspirational staff INSET day 

at the start of the year. ‘I control my 

story; I control my life’ This year we are 

writing the story/narrative we want for 

Braintcroft. We are taking 

responsibility! 

WHY WE WANT TO BE OUTSTANDING! 

An outstanding school shows a consistently high quality of teaching and 

learning in majority of its classrooms. In outstanding lessons, all the 

students make progress. These lessons are carefully planned and work is 

pitched appropriately for all ability levels. 

Ofsted graded our school as good, with outstanding Personal 

Development. However, there is still work that we have to do to get us to 

outstanding.  Parents and carers will have to share the responsibility of 

educating the children. If you are unable to work with children on tasks at 

home because you do not speak English, please ensure that they are 

present at school every day to work with the professionals who can 

provide for their educational needs. 

Stop enabling children to stay off school for very minor reasons. If you 

remove children from school outside of school holidays, it is something we 

are not accepting or authorising this year. For us to become an outstanding 

school, attendance and punctuality must be outstanding. 

We have not had a day when whole school attendance is 100%. I do hope 

that this will happen in the near future. 

Pupils must be encouraged to read every day. You should ask them about 

their daily learning. Outstanding attitude towards your child’s education 

will help us to have our outstanding school. 
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 PLEASE PAY YOUR DINNER MONEY! 

If you are not entitled to Free School Meals 

(FSM), you must pay for lunch eaten at the 

canteen. 

No payment has been made this year by 

some parents and this can no longer 

continue. 

Multiple letters have been sent home and 

are ignored. Your child will need to have a 

packed lunch on Monday so they do not 

incur any more charges, this will be checked 

and phone calls will be made to parents. 

 

We would also like to invite you in to meet 

with the Headteacher, or office team to 

discuss this matter further. 

We look forward to hearing from you 
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100% Attendance Winners last term. 

Transport for London 

(TFL) Bronze Award 

was presented to our 

school. 

Our next stop will be 

silver. 

Success in Everything 

We Do! 

Upcoming Events! 

Mon 9th Jan - National 

Obesity awareness 

assembly- Daily mile 

competition each class   

Wed 11th Jan - Wizard 

Theatre Career Related 

Learning  

Thurs 12th Jan - SEND 

parent coffee morning 

Fri 13th Jan- Martin 

Luther King Assembly 

GG  

Fri 13th Jan - School 

council meeting with AR  

Fri 13th Jan – PTA 

meeting  

Sun 15th Jan - Closing 

Date for Reception 

Applications  

Mon 16th Jan – Global 

Theme Assembly RH  

Mon 16th Jan - 

Safeguarding champion 

meeting with RH 

Tues 17th Jan and Wed 

18th Jan – Apsens 

Smoothie challenge  

Fri 20th Jan - Global 

Theme Assembly CC  

26th Jan -Holocaust 

Memorial Day   



 

Many of our children 

attended school on all 

the days they were 

supposed to last year. 

Congratulations to all 

the pupils and their 

parents who 

understands the 

importance of good 

attendance. We will 

also reward most 

improved attendance 

next term. 

WELL DONE! 


